Paint Your World Purple Series

Discover your inner Girl Scout and Purple Person—
it’s way easier and more fun than you think!

You're invited to join us for a Paint Your World Purple series based on the book The
World Needs More Purple People by Kristen Bell and Benjamin Hart. Each time we meet
we will learn more about what it means to be a Girl Scout, and Purple Person while
doing fun activities.

Who: All girls entering Kindergarten (fai 2022), current Kindergarten, 1, 2, 3-grade girls
Where: Virtual series will be hosted on Zoom - link will be sent out after registration

When: Wednesdays - Starting June 8th. Register at https://bit.ly/3KD6eQH
Thursdays - Starting July 7th. Register at https://bit.ly/3LFuMKn

Time: 6:30 - 7:30

Cost: $35 (financial assistance is available)

Save your spot by registering today!

For additional information, contact Sylvia Diaz at
sdiaz@girlscoutsgcnwi.org or text/call 312.912.6309
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